
A LEGISLATIVE UPDATE FROM 
STATE REP. MICHELE GRIM 

Michele Grim is a strong voice for
northwest Ohio, representing the
43rd District (encompassing part of
Lucas County) in the Ohio House.
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Dear Neighbor,

Michele

This week I voted NO on HB 96, the Republican-crafted state operating budget. This budget
is strung together with cruel and chaotic cuts with an abject failure to invest in children,
public education, healthcare, and basic services – all while shoveling billions to the rich. 

Republicans are delivering for the wealthy and well-connected while screwing over ordinary
Ohioans. This budget gives handouts to wealthy special interests while gutting safety net
services and underfunding our libraries and public schools. It’s Robin Hood in reverse.

Budgets are about choices, and Statehouse Republicans chose to invest in billionaires and
corporations instead of making life more affordable for everyday Ohioans. HB 96 protects a
broken status quo—leaving local communities, property taxpayers, and families to shoulder
the burden alone. Ohio deserves a budget that lifts people up, not one that leaves them
behind. 

I will continue to fight for Toledo - for our families, students, and workers. 



We did it! House Bill 244 making March
Women’s History Month in Ohio just passed

the House unanimously. Women have always
been at the heart of Ohio’s story. Let’s keep
lifting up the women who move us forward.
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Residents of the 43rd House 
District can contact us at any 

time by calling 614-644-6017 or 
emailing Rep43@ohiohouse.gov.

Here are some ways our office can assist:
Resolving disputes with government agencies
Issuing Ohio House of Representatives commendations,
condolences, and congratulatory letters
Hearing opinions or concerns with bills moving through the
legislature
Connecting you or your business to state programs or
services

We look forward to hearing from you!


